
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

11th November 2021  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
RE: School Admission Arrangements 2023/2024 - Formal Consultation  
 
I am writing to let you know that formal consultation on proposed changes to the 
admission arrangements for Thorpedene Primary School (which are due to come into 
effect from September 2023) will start on 15th November 2021 and will run until 5pm 
on Monday 10th January 2022.  
 
We are proposing to make some necessary changes for the 2023/24 school year and 
are updating our admission arrangements to ensure they comply with the current 
legislation on admissions.  
 
The key proposed alteration included is: 
  
•  To reduce the intake of pupils into the Reception year group from 90 pupils to 60 

pupils. 
 
You can find details of the proposed admission arrangements by visiting the 
admissions section on the website:  Thorpedene Primary School - New Admissions 
 
The consultation closes at 5pm on Monday 10th January 2022.  Should you have any 
comments or concerns please send them to the follow email address: 
admissionsconsultation@thorpedene.secat.co.uk  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 

Miss S. Champney 
Headteacher  

https://www.thorpedene.southend.sch.uk/page/?title=New+Admissions&pid=18
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